SERVICE and SEASONAL GENEROSITY

Once again our students and staff proved to be among the most generous of school communities in our area. At our Annual Holiday Concert, the performers and many staff and students purchased green "Tis the Season for Giving" tee shirts, to support the growing contributions to Children's Memorial Hospital in honor of our own Casey Patton, a senior vocalist fighting brain cancer. Casey received a check for \$5000 that was presented at performances for the community and for the student body.

